
 

 

Bushmead Primary School 

Newsletter  

14th October 2022 

Our Value for October is Integrity 
            Our well-being theme this half- term is Connecting with Others 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Parent Teacher Consultations will take place on Monday 17th and Wednesday 19th October. Thank you 
for booking your appointments.  
 
These meetings are for parents & teachers only. Please ensure that children are cared for separately. We have 10 
minutes and it is important that teachers discuss how your child has settled into school and parent have the 
change to ask questions or raise concerns. 
 
If you are new to School Cloud there is a parent video on how to set it up here.  If you have any issues please 
contact the school office.  

 

Our Miller Hub Library is open after school on 
Tuesday and Wednesday. Parents can take their 
children after school, you can exchange books, do 
Accelerated Reader quizes and laptops are available for 
Learning Logs, or you can simply read with your child.  
 

 
Upcoming dates: 
Please see our website calendar  

 

 FOBS AGM ALL WELCOME!  - 14.45 Thursday 20th October 

 Parent Teacher Consultations - 17th & 19th October 

 Teacher Training Day (school closed to children) – Friday 21st October 

 Half Term 24th – 28th October 

 Children return to school on Monday 31st October 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Joanne Travi  
Headteacher 
  

https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-attend-appointments-over-video-call
https://www.bushmeadprimaryschool.co.uk/calendar/?calid=1&pid=7&viewid=1


 

 
Bushmead Curriculum Framework 
 
As a school we work hard to ensure that children have the best possible 
learning experience throughout the school.  Our Curriculum Framework sets 
out the teaching from R – Yr 6. We map the learning across the year group 
(horizontally) and from year to year (vertically).  We set out our intentions so 
there is progression in learning and we know what was previously taught and 
where the children are going. 
 

 
 

Curriculum Intent Statement 
 
At Bushmead Primary School the curriculum is designed to: recognise children’s prior learning, provide 
first-hand learning experiences, to extend and enrich their knowledge, skills and understanding. This 
allows the children to develop interpersonal skills, independence, build resilience and become creative, 
critical thinkers. Every child is recognised as an individual learner.  We celebrate and welcome 
differences and diversity within our school and the wider community.  
 
The ability to learn is underpinned by the teaching of skills, knowledge, concepts and values. We 
provide enhancement opportunities to engage learning and believe that childhood should be a happy, 
investigative and enquiring time in our lives where there are no limits to curiosity and a thirst for new 
experiences and knowledge.  We promote positive attitudes to learning which reflect the values and 
skills needed to promote responsibility for learning and future success. 
 
We want Bushmead pupils to have the confidence and skills to make decisions, self-evaluate, make 
connections and have a passion for learning that will stay with them into adulthood. 
 
Children leave our school with a sense of belonging to our community and the responsibility of being a 
global citizen.  
 
 
You can see the full document here: 
https://www.bushmeadprimaryschool.co.uk/page/?title=Bushmead+Curriculum+Framework&pid=29 
 
 

 
 

https://www.bushmeadprimaryschool.co.uk/page/?title=Bushmead+Curriculum+Framework&pid=29


 

  



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FOBS Update 

 
Please come along to our FOBS AGM on Thursday 20th at 14.45!  You will be finished in time for 
the end of school pick up.  Many hands make light work so please do come along and see you can 
support our school events. THANK YOU. 
 
 
FOBS, our PTA, do tremendous work. We all enjoy our community events and the children benefit from our 
fundraising. We have a brilliant core team but we need new volunteers and supporters.  Please email 
fobs@bushmeadprimaryschool.co.uk if you can help in anyway – even if it is to volunteer for an hour at an event. 
 
Information was sent via ParentMail or can be seen on the FOBS Facebook page.  
https://www.facebook.com/1FOBS do befriend for details and links. 
 

 
 
And, if you use Amazon, please select  smile.amazon.co.uk  and choose Friends of 
Bushmead School as your charity.   This will automatically generate a donation at 
no cost to you. Thank you.   
 

 
 

Event Dates 2022/23 
 
Event  Date 
FOBS AGM – all welcome 14.45 Thursday 20th October 
Christmas Disco Times vary – Thursday 1st December 
Christmas Shop 7th – 9th December 
Easter / Spring Raffle & Fair 15.30 – 17.30  - Thursday 30th March 
Summer Disco Times vary -  Thursday 6th July 
Summer Raffle & Fair 15.30 – 17.30 Thursday 13th July 

mailto:fobs@bushmeadprimaryschool.co.uk
https://www.facebook.com/1FOBS
https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ap/signin?openid.pape.max_auth_age=900&openid.return_to=https%3A%2F%2Fsmile.amazon.co.uk%2Fgp%2Fyourstore%2Fhome%3Fpath%3D%252Fgp%252Fyourstore%252Fhome%26signIn%3D1%26useRedirectOnSuccess%3D1%26action%3Dsign-out%26ref_%3Dnav_AccountFlyout_signout&openid.assoc_handle=gbflex&openid.mode=checkid_setup&openid.ns=http%3A%2F%2Fspecs.openid.net%2Fauth%2F2.0


 

 
  



 

Yr 1 Went on an Autumn Walk 
 

 
  



 

 

 
  



 

 
 

  



 

 
 

  



 

 
 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 
 

 
  



 

 



 

 


